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The Twig - May 2023
Official Newsletter of Infant Toddler Family Day Care

Welcome to our new Board Member:
Marsha McLean!

Infant Toddler Family Day Care proudly welcomes
our new Board member, Marsha McLean. Marsha
has extensive experience in Early Childhood
Education and Head Start. She presently works as
a Professor in Montgomery College, teaching
online, face to face, and blended Early Childhood
Education courses to a diverse student
population.
Please join us in welcoming Marsha!

https://www.infanttoddler.com/


April in person
meeting and Staff
Luncheon
Our April Staff Meeting
took place in the office
and was followed by a
potluck luncheon. We
were joined by Board
Member and Chair:
Adina Freidman.

 
Upcoming Closings:

Memorial Day
Monday, May 29th, 2023

Juneteenth Day
Monday, June 19, 2023

Independence Day
Monday, July 3rd Tuesday, July 4th,

Wednesday, July 5th, 2023

Our 2023 calendar is available!
2023 Holiday Calendar

https://www.infanttoddler.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2023-Holiday-Calendar.pdf


 

Upcoming Trainings:
Provider Advisory Meeting

When: May 15, 2023 6:30 PM

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/regis
ter/tZUlfumpqDMpHdxUxwlcwZ5q7rwRk
kS6w8Ra

ABCs of Behavior Wednesday,
August 16th, 2023 - 6:30 pm

In this presentation, attendees will
become familiar with the ABCs of
Behavior, learn strategies to address
unwanted behavior, and gain a basic
understanding of functional behavior
assessments (FBAs) and behavior
intervention plans (BIPs). REGISTER HERE:
https://bit.ly/40K0CMu peatc.org | 703-
923-0010 | partners@peatc.or

Thursday, September 7, 2023 6:30-7:30
PM - Recognizing Inclusion and Non-
Discrimination in Early Care Education
(ECE) Programs with Adina Friedman
(Welcoming all families and topics of
gender and non-discrimination in family
child care.) - 1 training hour

Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/regis
ter/WN_CWJlfyNCTpeNAujHiHSRBg

Congratulations to Shazia Qureshi and
Bina Saleem on their graduation from
Northern Virginia Community College
and obtaining their Infant Toddler
Certification! Pictures are of a
celebratory dinner with Executive
Director, Lisa and their Child Care
Specialist, Jinky!

 VQB5 Information:

Beginning in Aug. 2023 Subsidy
programs- serving ages birth to
five are required to participate in
VQB5
All publicly funded programs are
required to complete VQB5
measurement and improvement
activities.

As a result of participation in VQB5, sites
will receive:

Strengthen Quality
Training and Support
Public Recognition
Financial Recognition for Child
Care and Family Day Home
Teachers/ Providers

Questions about VQB5: please contact
Jinky Recerone or email-
VQB5@doe.virginia.gov

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlfumpqDMpHdxUxwlcwZ5q7rwRkkS6w8Ra
https://bit.ly/40K0CMu
mailto:partners@peatc.or
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CWJlfyNCTpeNAujHiHSRBg
mailto:VQB5@doe.virginia.gov


 
Infant Toddler Family Day Care

11166 Fairfax Boulevard, Suite 206
Fairfax, VA 22030
(703) 352-3449

www.infanttoddler.com

Visit our
Website

Get Started
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